
 

 

 

 

MEMO: 

To:   Peggy Sonnenberg, GISD Board President 

From:    Beau Rees, GISD Superintendent 

Re:    GISD School Board Continuing Education Announcement  

Date:  12-12-2010 

As per State Board of Education requirements, the board president is required to make a public 

announcement each year of the names of those board members who have completed their 

required continuing education, who have exceeded the required number of continuing education 

hours, and who are deficient.  This announcement must be made at the last regular board 

meeting of the year.  I have provided to you the Board training hours as of 12-11-10.  They are 

as follows: 

 All Board Members have either completed the required continuing education hours or 

are currently in the process of completing their continuing education hours for 2010.  

 

 Edwin Graham IV has exceeded the required number of training hours for 2010. 


